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29th May, 2017 

Term 2:  Week 6 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle– 

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

Thank you to all parents who 
transported students to the Cross 
Country Carnival last Friday, and 
congratulations to all students who 
participated.   

It is a busy time for our senior 
students, last Wednesday students 
from years 5 and 6 participated in a 
Leadership Conference in Griffith, 
students enjoyed the day and learnt 
how they can use their skills to help 
initiate projects in our school. Today 
the senior students will participate 
via video conference in the Small 
Schools Debating competition and 
tomorrow 4 primary students will 

be travelling to the Lake Cowal 
Conservation Centre to participate 
in the EnviroChamps program.  
Please look out for updates and 
photos on all these events on Class 
Dojo. 

I would like to extend a warm 
welcome to the community to 
attend the Biggest Morning Tea this 
Wednesday and our school Athletics 
Carnival next week. Please see 
further information in newsletter.   
 
Jason Hurley 
Relieving Principal 

NOTICE 

Due to the combined 

schools network train-

ing and development 

day this Thursday and 

Friday, there will be no 

Friday assembly. In-

stead, merits will be 

handed out at 10:30am 

on Wednesday May 

31
st
 before the Biggest 

Morning Tea.  

I would like to thank 

the P&C in advance for 

catering for this event. 

Biggest Morning Tea 

When: 10:30am-11:30am 

Where: Weethalle Public School 

Parents and friends are invited to bring a cake or slice 

(NO NUTS please) to share this Wednesday to help raise 

money for the Cancer Council.  Tea, coffee and milo will 

be available with a gold coin donation.  

We will have a small assembly to hand out the Tallimba/

Weethalle Cross Country Medals and to hand out merit 

certificates due to the cancellation of the assembly this 

week.   

DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

 

Biggest Morning Tea 
Wednesday 31st May 

 

Athletics Carnival 
Wednesday,7th June 

 



K/1/2 Daily News 
Monday: 

Stevie, Isabelle and Laci 

Tuesday: 

  Broden, Ellie and Macey 

Wednesday: 

Isla, Henry and Darby. 

News topics: 

Week 6: Favourite Book. What is your favourite book? Bring it in and share with 
the class and explain why you like the book. 

Week 7: When I Grow Up. Tell us about what you would like to do when you 
grow up. 

 

In maths this week we are learning to create, represent and continue a variety of 
patterns with both numbers and objects.  

 
In literacy we are looking at how the language we use in our writing 
differs according to the purpose, audience and subject matter. We 
have been writing and illustrating our own picture books.  

 

On Wednesday we will be heading down to the local museum to have a look 
at some of the local history. This small excursion will tie in with our history 
unit as we are looking at personal and family histories and present and past 
family life. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 Museum Permission Note 

I give my Child/ren _________________________________ 
permission to walk to the WhistleStop to look through the museum on 
Wednesday, 30th May 2017.  



Athletics Carnival 

The Weethalle School Athletics Carnival will be held next Wednesday 7
th

 June, 

parents and community are invited to attend to help cheer on students in events. 

The carnival will be for all ages and novelty events and modified activities will be 

arranged to maximise participation for all ages. Regardless of the results of this 

carnival all students 8 years and older will be elligble to participate in the Small 

Schools Carnival being held at the end of the term. 

 

Event Time table:  

*Guide only, some events may be quicker or longer than expected.  

9:30- Novelty Event  

10am- High Jump  

11:00- Recess  

11:30- Shot Put  

12:00- Long Jump  

12:40- Discuss  

1:00- Novelty Events  

1:30- Lunch  

2:00- 100m Races  

2:30- Novelty Events  

 

Did you know the school has it’s own website?  Go to www.weethalle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

to see more photos, newsletters and much more 

A reminder  

that Pie Orders are 

 due this Friday 2nd  

June with Payment  

Please 

You are all invited 

to a Community Church Service 

at St Christopher’s Anglican Church 

To celebrate Pentecost—the coming of 

the Holy Spirit 

On Sunday 4th June at 12:30 pm 

All churches are invited to share Hoy 

Communion 

You may wear RED or any bright 

colour to celebrate this occasion. 

 

Help the Churches to come alive in our town 



Wednesday, 31st May 2017 

at 10:30am –11:30am 

 


